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4 MEDIA UPDATE AND UPCOMING EVENTS AND MEETINGS 
 
4.1 INZ Communications and Engagement 
 
Emma Harrison 
Manager (Acting) 
Communications and Engagement INZ  

 
 
Communication material was provided to the Minister’s office to support the Minister’s speech 
on 12 October 2022, during which the reopening of the Skilled Migrant and Parent categories 
was announced. Supporting communications including website changes and emails to key 
stakeholders (migrant communities, employers, licensed immigration advisers) were issued 
after the Minister’s announcement.  
 
A communication plan was shared with the Minister’s office to support the changes to 
requirements for chefs under the AEWV policy and changes to the median wage which were 
announced on 9 October 2022. Stakeholder communications and website changes were sent 
out on 10 October 2022.  
 
Communications were finalised for visa holders and peak education bodies regarding the 
change to study conditions for school-aged children holding CPVVs. These were sent on 14 
October 2022. 
 
A communication plan is being finalised to inform people who have applied for 2021 Resident 
Visas and who are on interim visas, about their ability to travel offshore.  
 
INZ Communications and Engagement has been working with the Ministry of Health which 
has requested assistance using INZ channels to get health-related messages to Special 
Ukraine Visa holders. An email to visa holders was sent out on 18 October 2022 and included 
general information deemed useful for this audience. 
 
Media 
 
Media query topics covered a wide range of issues. Several related to the SMC and Parent 
category announcement, visitor visa numbers, and the IMT. Other queries included high profile 
individual cases, Russian sanctions, INZ charity endorsement, deportation of sex workers, the 
Active Investor Plus Visa category, and a compliance visit to a Sikh temple in Auckland.   
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